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DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH, EDUCATION, AND WELFARE

June 12, 1978

Dr. Randolph Tucker

Director

Office of Research Administration
Rush~-Presbyterian-St. Luke's Medical Center
1753 West Congress Parkway

" Chicago, Illmols 60612

Dear Dr. 'mcker.

The attached memorandum was recently sent out to SUPA members,  In--
conversations I recall that you may have mentioned negotiating some
private funding at Rush in light of the existence of your Institutional
Patent Agreement, even though inventions had not yet been identified.
If this is correct, it would be extremely helpful if you could
transmit this mformatmn directly to Bill Burke in a short narrative.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Norman J. Latker

Patent Counsel
Enclosure
-ce:  Bill Burke
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